Phone Message
3/4/24
Good Evening Trojans!

This is Principal Jackson with important information about the week.

e Math credit recovery continues this week on Tuesday and Wednesday after school from
3:15 to 4:15 and social studies and science will start this week on Tuesday, Wednesday,
and Thursday from 3:15-4:15 p.m.

e 7th grade families, your child received Elective Registration information and learned
about how to register in their PE class last week. Your child needs to fill out the Elective
Registration form due this Wednesday, March 6th. Ms.Gardner will be in 7th grade PE
classes on Wednesday, March 6th helping students and making sure that all 7th graders
have registered for their 8th grade elective courses.

e 3rd quarter ends this Friday and grades will be visible in your parent portal on March
15th.

e Students have been repeatedly reminded to pick up their belongings at our lost and
found station. All items not retrieved by Friday will be donated.

e Our next dance will take place on Friday from 3:15 - 5:00 p.m. Tickets will be sold at
lunch and only students who have earned REACH cards are eligible to attend.

e 8th grade parents that have a student attending La Habra High School. La Habra is
requiring that you register your child for La Habra this month. Packets for your students
to enroll in classes will be handed out on March 27th. Your child will not receive their
packet unless you have completed the registration process. Ms. Gardner sent out an
email last Monday to all 8th grade families and the flyer about La Habra High School
Registration was included. If you have any questions about the process please refer to
that email and flyer.

e As areminder to all 8th grade families, there are a lot of moving pieces in the process of
preparing for High School. If you have questions or concerns you can reach out directly
to the High School you are planning to send your child. Ms. Gardner can help as well
and has posted information on our Rancho website and has been sending out
information since November via email.

e Treat yourself to the yummiest candy on earth, AND support our ASB at the same time!
Your Spring candy orders will be delivered to your door before the Spring holidays. This
online shop closes on Friday, March 15th. Our ASB at Rancho Starbuck has always
relied on fundraising to provide an excellent educational experience for all students and



we are looking forward to a successful See's Candy Fundraiser. As a reminder ASB
pays for dances, REACH assemblies, Spirit Prizes, CSI Rewards, DJ's for School
Events, REACH Cookies, 5 STAR, and so much MORE! Share the link and shop online
here to help us reach our fundraising goals. See's Candy Order Here

e Help PTA raise funds to pay for our 8th Grade s transportation to Disneyland this May!
It's easy, log in, take a survey and PTA earns money! Take up to 25 surveys a day (max
50 surveys per adult) and raise $.80 for every survey completed. No information is ever
shared and you will never get any spam for the companies you survey. Start now by

clicking on our page https://funding.aoclife.org/rancho-starbuck-pta-class-of-2024/

e Save-the-date: Spring break will take place March 18th through 22nd.


https://www.yumraising.com/secure/ranchosa_rancho_starbuck_asb25/TamIrv700
https://funding.aoclife.org/rancho-starbuck-pta-class-of-2024/

